
March 29, 2023 

Annual Reminder to Check Behavioral Health Rates 

 

Dear behavioral health providers,  
 
This is a courtesy reminder to check rates for services at the Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) website. Rates are subject to change and should be checked 
regularly here:  

• For Medicare: https://www.cms.gov/medicare/physician-fee-
schedule/search/overview  

• For Medi-Cal: https://files.medi-cal.ca.gov/Rates/rates_download.aspx  
 
You can use the link above to check rates for mild-to-moderate behavioral health services for 
all lines of business (except ACE). CMS changes rates occasionally and checking this resource 
will be important to review to ensure accurate billing. 
 
For a reminder on the billing process, please review tutorial videos and behavioral health 
onboarding slides here: www.hpsm.org/provider/behavioral-health/  
 
For questions, please contact the HPSM Provider Services department at 
PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, 
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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